

Together Students Achieve

Principal: Mr P Willerton



28 August 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 12 Induction Day - Wednesday 3 September 2025

Congratulations on receiving your place at the Sutton Academy Sixth Form. We are delighted that you have decided to continue your studies with us and are excited to welcome you in September.

Students in Year 12 will start their Sixth Form journey with us on Wednesday 3 September. Students should arrive at 9.00am ready for an assembly delivered by Mrs Alkarafi in the Technology Plaza. You will receive your new timetable, have your photograph taken for your identification badge, and meet your Academic Mentors. Lessons will begin from period 3 onwards.

Thursday 4 September, lessons will start for Year 12 from Period 2 at 10.10am and from then you will follow your new timetable for the remainder of the week.

I hope you have had a well-rested and enjoyable summer holiday, and we look forward to seeing you on your first day.

Please do not hesitate to contact myself or a member of the Sixth Form team if you have any queries.

Yours faithfully

L Gobin

Ms L. Gobin Vice Principal







